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Organ Donation: A Patients's Perspective 

Arlee Fisher, medical school information 
April 16, 1996 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The benefits of organ donation can be incredible. But the issues surrounding such an 

emotional decision can be confusing and difficult. Therefore, Scott A. Ames, M.D., is 

inviting the public, physicians and surgeons to attend his grand rounds lecture entitled 

"Organ Donation: A Patient's Perspective." The free seminar will be held on Thursday, 

April 18, 1996, at 5:00 p.m. on the sixth floor auditorium, 2040 W. Charleston Blvd. 

Dr. Ames, Assistant Professor of Surgery at the University of Nevada School of 

Medicine, will discuss the overwhelming shortage of organ donors and the benefits of organ 

donation. This will be forum for potential recipients, donors, friends and family to talk 

about concerns, ask questions and learn the necessary information to make a lifegiving 

decision. 

The school is accredited by the Nevada State Medical Association to sponsor 

Continuing Medical Education for physicians. The University of Nevada designates this 

continuing medical education activity for 1 credit hour in Category II of the Physicians 

Recognition Award of the American Medical Association . 


